With Respect to Chair Kunze, Vice Chair Reinke, Ranking Member Antonio and members of the Transportation Committee,

I am writing this testimony as a Proponent for SB 155. Residents of both Strongsville and Brunswick were never approached about this possible interchange that can take away dozens upon dozens of homes and property of tax paying citizens. Blindsided by the politicians at play her, both locally and state wide.

Please consider passing SB 155 and remove this from law.

With appreciation,

Karan Farhat

16117 Glendale Ave.

Strongsville, Ohio 44136